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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Encampment

From: Phillip Grace

Sent: Sunday, September 19, 2021 9:42 PM

To: Municipal Law Enforcement <MunicipalLaw.Enforcement@hamilton.ca>
Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Encampment

To whom it may concern,
Why is the encampment at Bay & Strachan allowed to continue?

We as nearby residents have been harassed & have had to put up with trash everywhere, defecating on the grass,
aggressive behaviour, and more.

We've had enough! If you cant take this encampment down then we ask that you start reducing our property taxes,
what's the point of paying into the community if you cant take care of these situations? Resident safety is at risk and no
one seems to care.

Sincerely,

Phil



